
Summary of Recommendations 

Recommendation 1 Page Error! Bookmark not defined. 
The Committee recommends that the Attorney General refer the same or similar terms of 
reference to the Standing Committee on Law and Justice in the next session of Parliament. 
The terms of reference should require the Committee to inquire and report within three 
years of the commencement of the Criminal Procedure Amendment (Pre-Trial Disclosure) Act 
2001, in other words, by 19 November 2004. 

 


